
SHA to attend youth event in Shenzhen

     The Secretary for Home Affairs, Mr Lau Kong-wah, will depart for
Shenzhen on Sunday morning (June 10) to attend the 2018 Shenzhen Hong Kong
Macao Youth Entrepreneurship Summit.

     Co-organised by the Hong Kong United Youth Association, the Shenzhen
Overseas Friendship Association and the Shenzhen Public Innovation Space
Association, the summit aims to gives young people an insight into the
entrepreneurship opportunities brought about by the development of the
Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Bay Area. Around 50 Hong Kong youths will attend
the summit on Sunday. They will also visit the creative hub and exhibition of
creative products and attend sharing sessions.

     â€‹Mr Lau will return to Hong Kong in the afternoon on the same day.
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